
Honduras Community Support Corporation
1 6  R e y n o l d s  R o a d

C a m b r i d g e ,  N Y   1 2 8 1 6
   

Phone: 518.677.3775 (504) 3388.7016 www.hcsc-honduras.org
            in Honduras

The interminable rains in Honduras this year caused huge flooding and mudslide damage.  This 
added to the need to replace and repair the 30-year old water system built by Camino Nuevo 
and San Miguelito. It was the second system I worked on as a Peace Corps volunteer in the 
1990s (pre-HCSC!) The purchase of their watershed in 2001 was the first of many watersheds 
preserved and protected by HCSC and its communities in its 22 years of work in Honduras. 

Greetings! Our Honduran non-profit partner, FECOVESO, continues to be very busy! This 
year, in addition to the usual appreciation from communities and municipalities for their 
excellent work, FECOVESO was presented with a handsome plaque noting their 
contributions to the environment and their communities.

Dear Friends and Supporters of HCSC, 

Individual school desks (like the ones pictured 
on the left, ready to go up the mountain), are in 
great demand to replace crowded long tables 
with benches. FECOVESO is also helping to fill 

the gaps in school supplies.
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Your donation, of course, is tax deductible.  Honduras Community Support Corporation is recognized by the IRS as tax exempt under Section 
501c(3) of the code and is registered as a charity with the  New York State Attorney General’s Office

My broken hip and Kirby’s almost non-functioning legs have kept us home 
another year - very disappointing! I do get to attend some of FECOVESO’s 
regular meetings via internet. Their careful consideration of the projects that 
communities have identified as most pressing - watershed acquisition, water 
system repairs, materials for bridges and protective fencing, construction and 
repair of health centers and schools and more - and the satisfaction and pride 
they feel in being able to meet those needs is visible and inspiring! 

Thanks friends, for your continuing interest and support!

By the way, our favorite photographer, Susan Alancraig, was also unable to get to Honduras but did her best with the phone 
pictures sent from various Honduran friends.

Also, if you use Amazon, 0.5% can be donated to HCSC if you buy through smile.amazon.com
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